To: Budget Committee/Blount County Commission

From: Jeff Clark, Deputy Chief Operations

CC: Fin. Dir. Brian Baldwin; Jeff French, Chief Deputy BCSO
Date: 5/31/2024

Re: K-9 Donation(s) appropriation request

Budget Committee Members and Commissioners,

The Sheriff’s Office requests to increase the Sheriff's Drug Fund Budget to appropriate a donation of $10,000,
received from Pilot Co., to be used for the purchase of a canine (K-9), as well as a $900 donation from a

private citizen for the purchase of a canine (K-9) protective vest.

The monies have already been received and recognized in the appropriate revenue account in the Sheriff’s

Drug Fund (Fund 122).

Thank you,
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Jeff Clark, Deputy Chief Operations



